
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 9, 2017 3:19:32 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 8:31 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Amanda Middlebrook

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- 

-- Comments --
Hi as a Hydro One customer it is concerning to me to see the rates possibly going up for the next 4
years. I do not agree with this change and can not afford it. When will enough be enough? Everything
is going up, food, gas, cost of living etc. I am 6 months pregnant and i'm afraid the way this world is
changing that my life will consist of nothing but working just to survive and pay bills for my family,
where is the joy left in life when you can not afford to do anything anymore?
As a worried mom to be, do not raise any more costs.
Thanks

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



